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25th May 2023 

 

Invite to Pinvin First School Meeting 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to invite you to a meeting on 7th June 2023 at 2:30pm. Representatives from DOWMAT 
and the Diocesan Board of Education will be present. It is an opportunity to meet them and ask any 
questions you may have. 

We will outline the changes that have already been implemented since the Ofsted inspection took 
place in February, and what our plans are to continue to move forward. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and kind messages. 

We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mr Hawthorn 

Acting Headteacher 


